
Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Instructions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral

3

Disagree

2

Strongly
Disagree

I
r. The objectives of this

training were clearly
defined. /.

z. Participation and
interactions were
encouraged. )<

3. The website covered is
usefu1 to me. (

4. The content was
organized and easy to
follow. X

5. The presenter was
knowledgeable about
the website. /

6. The objectives ofthe
traininq were met. /-

7. Vr4rat did you iike most of this training?

v isuo,(

B. What aspects of the training could be improved?

5h o "J s< o rnp\ eJ

Thanks for your feedback!
-A-t'chur Infantino
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-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Instructions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

Agree

4

Neutral Disagree

2

Strongly
Disagree

1
r. The objectives of this

training were cleariy
defined.

z. Participation and
interactions were
encouraged.

3. The website covered is
useful to me.

4. The content was
organized and easy to
follow.

/

5. The presenter was
knowledgeable about
the website.

6. The objectives ofthe
training were net. /

7. What did you like most of this training?

W 16,'%sio'\n$rrncfu" 
^^'^&

Trc-n- 1,r+bs,k> f+ kswGas

B. l\trat aspects of the training could be improvecl?

l'l'

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Instructions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral

3

Disagree StronglY
Disagree

1

r. The objectives of this
training were clearly
defined.

z. Participation and
interactions were
encouraged.

3. The website covered is
useful to me.

4. The content was
organized and easy to
follow.

5. The presenter was
knowledgeable about
the website.

6. The objectives of the
training were met.

7. l{hat did you like most of this training?

8. What aspects of the training could be improved?

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

fnstmctions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral

3

Disagree

t

Strongly
Disagree

1

r. The objectives of this
training were ciearly
defined.

v/
z. Participation and

interactions were
encouraged.

3. The website covered is
useful to me.

4. The content was
organized and easy to
follow.

5. The presenler was
knowledgeable about
the website.

6. The objectives of the
training were met.

7. IM:at did you like most of this training?

A co^ Lrse il ln my grCICbP..)e\,

8, What aspects of the training could be improved?

f\rlr

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Ins&uctions: Please rate the presentation.

Shongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral Disagree

2

Strongly
Disagree

1

r. The objectives of this
training were cleariy
defined.

z. Parlicipation and
interactions were
encouraqed.

3. The website covered is
useful to me.

4. The content was
organized and easy to
folIow.

5. The presenter was
knowledgeable about
the website.

6. The objectives ofthe
training were rnet.

7. What did you like most of this training?

8. What aspects of the training could be improved?

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Instructions r Please rate the presentation.

Stoongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral Disagree Strongly
Disagree

1

r. The objectives of this
training were cleariy
defined. t'

z. Parlicipation and
interactions were
encouraqed.

,a/
3. The website covered is

usefuI to me. ".'-
4. The content was

organized and easy to
follow.

5. The presenter was
knowiedgeable about
the website.

6. The objectives ofthe
traininq were met.

7. What did you iike most of this training?

il is uisg{.nf f,u- aA 4'ro),.t,)

8. What aspects of the training could be improved?

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Instructions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral

3

Disagree

2

Strongly
Disagree

1

r. The objectives of this
training were ciearly
defined.

z. Participation and
interactions were
encouraqed.

3. The website covered is
useful to me.

4. The content was
organized and easy to
foIow.

5. The presenter was
knowledgeable about
the website.

t/
6. The objectives ofthe

trainins were met.

7. What did you like most of this training?

B, \A/hat aspects of the training could be improved?

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

Insbuctions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral

3

Disagree Strongly
Disagree

1
r. The objectives of this

training were clearly
clefined.

V

z. Participation and
interactions were
encouraged.

3. The website covered is
usefid to me. /

4. The content was
organized and easy to
follow.

/

S. The presenter was
knowleclgeabie about
the website,

6. Theobjectivesofthe
trainine were met.

7. What did you like mo"t of thi, truioirrglJ

J W,/ -t'1, -/* l&'l'9 PU*'t

Thariks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaiuation Form: Tar Heel Reader Training

fnstructions: Please rate the presentation.

Strongly
Agree

5

Agree

4

Neutral

3

Disagree

t

Strongly
Disagree

1

r. The objectives of this
training were clearly
defined.

t,/

z. Partieipation and
interactions were
encouraged.

,/

3. The website covered is
useful to me. /

4. The content was
organized and easy to
follow. t/

5. The presenter was
knowledgeable about
the website.

/

6. The objectives ofthe
training were met, t/

7. What dicl you like most of this training?

l]'c s"*..1h"1 o,t!,-t\ .

B. What aspects of the training could be improved?

Hore- hnlsi-on e*^o,gle-r

Thanks for your feedback!
-Arthur Infantino



Evaluation Form: Tar Heel Reader Traintng

Instmctions: Please rate the presentation'

7. What did you iike most of this training? trle-b - SiJ-e.-S

B. What aspects of the training could be improved?

Thanks for Your feedback!
-At'chur lnfantino

i-he obiectives of this
trainlng were ciearlY
defined.
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